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1. Highlights from the past 
 

The IEEE Algerian Subsection just approved in the last MGA Board during its 19 November 2011 
meeting, with a petition of 59 IEEE qualified signatures. 

 
2. Future activities 
 

After that the IEEE Algeria starts working on several chapter and different meeting. 
 
Just now two petitions for forming chapters are deposed: 

 IEEE Industry Application/Industrial Electronics chapter – Algeria subsection 

 IEEE Power Engineering chapter – Algeria subsection 

 

For more information see the link: 

  http://ieee-dz.org/chapters.php  

 

The election of the Executive Committee (chair, v-chair, secretary and treasurer) is in its final 
phase, and the voting process is started on the March 1

st
. 

   
The first GM will be at Mentouri university - Constantine on 27 May 2012. 
 

 
 

3. Best practices 
 

When the work on the petition began, the number of IEEE member Algeria was just 45 members 
and now the number is over 110 members, although it remains under our objectives, but on the 
other hand that shows in part the dynamic created around the subsection. The efforts continue in 
order to form a full section, as a healthy and viable section, in the shortest possible time. 
 

 

4. Miscellaneous 
 
For now more than four conferences are supported by sub-section, but are not considered 
properly sponsored due to lack of time. On the other hand this is very helpful in the future for the 
subsection in order to organize and sponsor conferences (See http://ieee-
dz.org/conferences.php#confs ). 
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